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April 18, 2024 
 
Town of Goderich 
57 West Street 
Goderich ON N7A 2K5 
Email: afisher@goderich.ca  
 

 
Re:  Letter of Support – Recommended Phase-Out of Free Well Water Testing in the 

2023 Auditor General’s 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please be advised that at their April 16th, 2024, meeting, the Council of the Corporation 
of the Township of Addington Highlands resolved to support your resolution requesting 
that the province not proceed with the recommended phase-out of free private well 
testing in Ontario. 
 
I trust you will find this letter of support satisfactory. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Christine Reed 
CAO/Clerk-Treasurer  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc.  Hon. Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario - premier@ontario.ca  
       Hon Paul Calandra, Minister of Municipal Affairs & Housing – minister.mah@ontario.ca 
       Ric Bresee – MPP Hastings & Lennox and Addington – ric.bresee@pc.ola.org 
       Hon Andrea Khanjin – Minister of Environment, Conservation and Parks – minister.mecp@ontario.ca 
       Hon. Stan Cho, Minister of Long Term Care - ltcminister@ontario.ca  
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